
 
 
Town   of   Kingsville  
2021   Division   Road   North  
Kingsville,   ON   N9Y2Y9  
 
July   2,   2020  
 
To   Mayor   Santos   and   our   Town   Council:  
 
I   am   writing   this   letter   on   behalf   of   the   KPI   board   and   membership   to   affirm   that   we   are   wholeheartedly  
in   support   of,   and   grateful   for,   the   Funding   Agreement   that   will   be   presented   for   your   approval.   We   are  
very   excited   to   move   forward   with   the   project   as   outlined   and   very   much   desire   your   agreement   with  
the   proposed   Funding   Agreement.    With   your   acceptance,   we   have   planned   for   and   are   prepared   to  
move   forward   with   our   fundraising   plans   which   encompass   receipt   of   some   immediate   funding   from   a  
variety   of   donors.   We   are   confident   in   our   ability   to   raise   the   funds   as   outlined   and   also   have   hopes   of  
exceeding   the   minimum   amounts   as   stated.   We   are   in   full   consensus   with   this   joint   venture   and   are  
committed   to   the   collaborative   effort   required   to   see   it   through   to   fruition.  
 
We   are   confident   that   dedicated   pickleball   courts   will   be   of   great   health   benefit   to   a   large   number   of  
Kingsville   residents,   surrounding   community   members,   and   also   a   definite   attraction   for   possible  
newcomers   and   tourists   to   the   area.   We   are   excited   by   the   collaborative   working   relationship   now  
established   with   the   town   and   the   ability   to   hold   tournaments   which   in   turn   will   assist   in   bringing   much  
needed   revenue   to   our   community.    With   the   location   of   the   courts   and   our   new   highschool,   the  
opportunity   to   work   with   the   students   and   staff   is   also   another   exciting   opportunity   for   all.   
 
We   look   forward   to   a   positive   outcome   from   the   upcoming   Town   Council   meeting   and   furthermore,   to  
the   resulting   success   of   this   project   for   years   to   follow.    We   thank   you   for   your   continued   support   and  
desire   to   make   it   a   reality.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
H.   De�n  
 
Helen   Dean  
President,   KPI  


